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Federal Paid Leave May Be on the Horizon, Says Houston
Regional Managing Partner
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In Texas, Austin and San Antonio passed ordinances requiring mandatory paid sick leave for

workers employed by private employers. And, while the Texas legislature has filed a bill to override

such municipal mandates, U.S. legislators in both parties have floated paid leave schemes,

suggesting that federal paid leave may be just over the horizon, Steve Roppolo says in an article for

Law360.

To read the full article, visit Law360. (subscription required).
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